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Community and Environmental Services 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich, Norfolk 

 NR1 2DH 

«Name» 
«Address_1» 
«Address_2a» «Address_2b» 
«Address_3» 
«Address_4» 
«Postcode»  

NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020 
Text relay no.: 18001 0344 800 8020 

Your Ref: My Ref: CES/PKA018/GB/S47 
Date: 6 August 2018 Tel No.: 0344 800 8020 

Email: gy3rc-st3consultation@norfolk.gov.uk 

Dear Sir or Madam 

Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing Stage 3 Statutory Consultation 
Pre-application Consultation under Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008 

I am writing to invite you to participate in Norfolk County Council’s (NCC’s) consultation on 
the Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing. 

Why are we consulting? 

Norfolk County Council intends to build a new bridge across the River Yare to link the A47 
at the Harfrey’s Roundabout in the Southtown area of Great Yarmouth to the South Denes 
area and the enterprise zone on the other side of the river.  

On 26 February this year, the Secretary of State for Transport confirmed that the Third 
River Crossing is a nationally significant project. As a result, Norfolk County Council needs 
to make an application for a Development Consent Order (DCO) to progress the project 
with the intention to start building the new bridge in late 2020.  

The scheme is an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) development, as defined by 
the Infrastructure Planning (EIA) Regulations 2017. It will therefore require environmental 
impact assessment under the EIA Regulations and an Environmental Statement (ES) will 
accompany the application for a DCO. 

As part of the DCO application process Norfolk County Council is required to carry out a 
pre-application consultation, which will run from Monday 20 August to Friday 5 October 
2018. This consultation will give you an opportunity to see and comment on the latest 
proposals for the bridge and consider any potential impacts it may have on you, your local 
community and the area as a whole. 
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Continuation sheet to: S47 Consultees Dated :6 August 2018 -2-

This consultation could be the last opportunity to comment on proposals for the 
Third River Crossing prior to the application for a DCO.  However, should the 
application be accepted there will be the opportunity for people to register with the 
Planning Inspectorate (which deals with planning applications for nationally significant 
infrastructure projects), and provide a written summary of their views on our application.  
This will enable them to become an Interested Party and be able to participate in the 
subsequent public examination, which forms part of every DCO application and helps the 
Planning Inspectorate determine whether to grant or refuse development consent. 

How to take part in this consultation 

We’re keen to receive your views on our proposals for the Third River Crossing and have 
tried to make it easy for you to find out more and respond, both in person and over the 
internet. Details of how you can do this are on the enclosed leaflet. 

A Consultation Report will be produced to accompany the DCO application as required by 
the Planning Act 2008, and will include an explanation of how the comments received from 
the consultation have helped to influence the scheme proposals. 

The deadline for receipt of comments to this consultation is 23:59hrs on Friday 5 
October 2018. 

Yours faithfully 



Community and Environmental Services 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich, Norfolk 

 NR1 2DH 

«Parish_Clerk» 
Clerk to «Parish_Council» 
«Address_1» 
 «Address_2» 
«Address_3» 
«Address_4» 
«Postcode»  

NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020 
Text relay no.: 18001 0344 800 8020 

Your Ref: My Ref: CES/PKA018/GB/S47/PCs 
Date: 7 August 2018 Tel No.: 0344 800 8020 

Email: gy3rc-st3consultation@norfolk.gov.uk 

Dear Parish Clerk 

Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing Stage 3 Statutory Consultation 
Pre-application Consultation under Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008 

I am writing to invite you to participate in Norfolk County Council’s (NCC’s) consultation on 
the Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing. 

Why are we consulting? 

Norfolk County Council intends to build a new bridge across the River Yare to link the A47 
at the Harfrey’s Roundabout in the Southtown area of Great Yarmouth to the South Denes 
area and the enterprise zone on the other side of the river.  

On 26 February this year, the Secretary of State for Transport confirmed that the Third 
River Crossing is a nationally significant project. As a result, Norfolk County Council needs 
to make an application for a Development Consent Order (DCO) to progress the project 
with the intention to start building the new bridge in late 2020.  

The scheme is an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) development, as defined by 
the Infrastructure Planning (EIA) Regulations 2017. It will therefore require environmental 
impact assessment under the EIA Regulations and an Environmental Statement (ES) will 
accompany the application for a DCO. 

As part of the DCO application process Norfolk County Council is required to carry out a 
pre-application consultation, which will run from Monday 20 August to Friday 5 October 
2018. This consultation will give you an opportunity to see and comment on the latest 
proposals for the bridge and consider any potential impacts it may have on you, your local 
community and the area as a whole. 
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Continuation sheet to: S47 Consultees Dated :7 August 2018 -2-

This consultation could be the last opportunity to comment on proposals for the 
Third River Crossing prior to the application for a DCO.  However, should the 
application be accepted there will be the opportunity for people to register with the 
Planning Inspectorate (which deals with planning applications for nationally significant 
infrastructure projects), and provide a written summary of their views on our application.  
This will enable them to become an Interested Party and be able to participate in the 
subsequent public examination, which forms part of every DCO application and helps the 
Planning Inspectorate determine whether to grant or refuse development consent. 

How to take part in this consultation 

We’re keen to receive your views on our proposals for the Third River Crossing and have 
tried to make it easy for you to find out more and respond, both in person and over the 
internet. Details of the Proposed Scheme and how you can respond are detailed on the 
enclosed consultation leaflet, brochure and questionnaire. 

A Consultation Report will be produced to accompany the DCO application as required by 
the Planning Act 2008, and will include an explanation of how the comments received from 
the consultation have helped to influence the scheme proposals. 

The deadline for receipt of comments to this consultation is 23:59hrs on Friday 5 
October 2018. 

Yours faithfully 

Project Engineer 



Community and Environmental Services 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich, Norfolk 

 NR1 2DH 

Emailed to relevant Norfolk 
County Councillors 

NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020 
Text relay no.: 18001 0344 800 8020 

Your Ref: My Ref: CES/PKA018/GB/S47 
Date: 6 August 2018 Tel No.: 0344 800 8020 

Email: gy3rc-st3consultation@norfolk.gov.uk 

Dear County Councillor 
Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing Stage 3 Statutory Consultation 
Pre-application Consultation under Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008 
I am writing to invite you to participate in Norfolk County Council’s (NCC’s) consultation on 
the Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing. 

Why are we consulting? 
Norfolk County Council intends to build a new bridge across the River Yare to link the A47 
at the Harfrey’s Roundabout in the Southtown area of Great Yarmouth to the South Denes 
area and the enterprise zone on the other side of the river.  
On 26 February this year, the Secretary of State for Transport confirmed that the Third 
River Crossing is a nationally significant project. As a result, Norfolk County Council needs 
to make an application for a Development Consent Order (DCO) to progress the project 
with the intention to start building the new bridge in late 2020.  
The scheme is an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) development, as defined by 
the Infrastructure Planning (EIA) Regulations 2017. It will therefore require environmental 
impact assessment under the EIA Regulations and an Environmental Statement (ES) will 
accompany the application for a DCO. 
As part of the DCO application process Norfolk County Council is required to carry out a 
pre-application consultation, which will run from Monday 20 August to Friday 5 October 
2018. This consultation will give you an opportunity to see and comment on the latest 
proposals for the bridge and consider any potential impacts it may have on you, your local 
community and the area as a whole. 
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Continuation sheet to: S47 Consultees Dated :6 August 2018 -2-

This consultation could be the last opportunity to comment on proposals for the 
Third River Crossing prior to the application for a DCO.  However, should the 
application be accepted there will be the opportunity for people to register with the 
Planning Inspectorate (which deals with planning applications for nationally significant 
infrastructure projects), and provide a written summary of their views on our application.  
This will enable them to become an Interested Party and be able to participate in the 
subsequent public examination, which forms part of every DCO application and helps the 
Planning Inspectorate determine whether to grant or refuse development consent. 

How to take part in this consultation 
We’re keen to receive your views on our proposals for the Third River Crossing and have 
tried to make it easy for you to find out more and respond, both in person and over the 
internet. Details of how you can do this are on the enclosed consultation leaflet, brochure 
and questionnaire. 
A Consultation Report will be produced to accompany the DCO application as required by 
the Planning Act 2008, and will include an explanation of how the comments received from 
the consultation have helped to influence the scheme proposals. 
The deadline for receipt of comments to this consultation is 23:59hrs on Friday 5 
October 2018. 
Yours faithfully 

Project Engineer 



Community and Environmental Services 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich, Norfolk 

 NR1 2DH 

Emailed to Great Yarmouth 
Borough Councillors 

NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020 
Text relay no.: 18001 0344 800 8020 

Your Ref: My Ref: CES/PKA018/GB/S47 
Date: 6 August 2018 Tel No.: 0344 800 8020 

Email: gy3rc-st3consultation@norfolk.gov.uk 

Dear Borough Councillor 
Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing Stage 3 Statutory Consultation 
Pre-application Consultation under Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008 
I am writing to invite you to participate in Norfolk County Council’s (NCC’s) consultation on 
the Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing. 

Why are we consulting? 
Norfolk County Council intends to build a new bridge across the River Yare to link the A47 
at the Harfrey’s Roundabout in the Southtown area of Great Yarmouth to the South Denes 
area and the enterprise zone on the other side of the river.  
On 26 February this year, the Secretary of State for Transport confirmed that the Third 
River Crossing is a nationally significant project. As a result, Norfolk County Council needs 
to make an application for a Development Consent Order (DCO) to progress the project 
with the intention to start building the new bridge in late 2020.  
The scheme is an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) development, as defined by 
the Infrastructure Planning (EIA) Regulations 2017. It will therefore require environmental 
impact assessment under the EIA Regulations and an Environmental Statement (ES) will 
accompany the application for a DCO. 
As part of the DCO application process Norfolk County Council is required to carry out a 
pre-application consultation, which will run from Monday 20 August to Friday 5 October 
2018. This consultation will give you an opportunity to see and comment on the latest 
proposals for the bridge and consider any potential impacts it may have on you, your local 
community and the area as a whole. 
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Continuation sheet to: S47 Consultees Dated :6 August 2018 -2-

This consultation could be the last opportunity to comment on proposals for the 
Third River Crossing prior to the application for a DCO.  However, should the 
application be accepted there will be the opportunity for people to register with the 
Planning Inspectorate (which deals with planning applications for nationally significant 
infrastructure projects), and provide a written summary of their views on our application.  
This will enable them to become an Interested Party and be able to participate in the 
subsequent public examination, which forms part of every DCO application and helps the 
Planning Inspectorate determine whether to grant or refuse development consent. 

How to take part in this consultation 
We’re keen to receive your views on our proposals for the Third River Crossing and have 
tried to make it easy for you to find out more and respond, both in person and over the 
internet. Details of how you can do this are on the enclosed consultation leaflet, brochure 
and questionnaire. 
A Consultation Report will be produced to accompany the DCO application as required by 
the Planning Act 2008, and will include an explanation of how the comments received from 
the consultation have helped to influence the scheme proposals. 
The deadline for receipt of comments to this consultation is 23:59hrs on Friday 5 
October 2018. 
Yours faithfully 

Project Engineer 



Community and Environmental Services 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich, Norfolk 

 NR1 2DH 

The Rt Hon «Name» MP 
«Address_1» 
«Address_2» 
«Address_3» 
«Address_4» 
«Postcode» 

NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020 
Text relay no.: 18001 0344 800 8020 

Your Ref: My Ref: CES/PKA018/GB/S47/MPs 
Date: 8 August 2018 Tel No.: 0344 800 8020 

Email: gy3rc-st3consultation@norfolk.gov.uk 

Dear Mr «Surname» 

Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing Stage 3 Statutory Consultation 
Pre-application Consultation under Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008 

I am writing to invite you to participate in Norfolk County Council’s (NCC’s) consultation on 
the Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing. 

Why are we consulting? 

Norfolk County Council intends to build a new bridge across the River Yare to link the A47 
at the Harfrey’s Roundabout in the Southtown area of Great Yarmouth to the South Denes 
area and the enterprise zone on the other side of the river.  

On 26 February this year, the Secretary of State for Transport confirmed that the Third 
River Crossing is a nationally significant project. As a result, Norfolk County Council needs 
to make an application for a Development Consent Order (DCO) to progress the project 
with the intention to start building the new bridge in late 2020.  

The scheme is an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) development, as defined by 
the Infrastructure Planning (EIA) Regulations 2017. It will therefore require environmental 
impact assessment under the EIA Regulations and an Environmental Statement (ES) will 
accompany the application for a DCO. 

As part of the DCO application process Norfolk County Council is required to carry out a 
pre-application consultation, which will run from Monday 20 August to Friday 5 October 
2018. This consultation will give you an opportunity to see and comment on the latest 
proposals for the bridge and consider any potential impacts it may have on you, your local 
community and the area as a whole. 
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Continuation sheet to: S47 Consultees Dated :8 August 2018 -2-

This consultation could be the last opportunity to comment on proposals for the 
Third River Crossing prior to the application for a DCO.  However, should the 
application be accepted there will be the opportunity for people to register with the 
Planning Inspectorate (which deals with planning applications for nationally significant 
infrastructure projects), and provide a written summary of their views on our application.  
This will enable them to become an Interested Party and be able to participate in the 
subsequent public examination, which forms part of every DCO application and helps the 
Planning Inspectorate determine whether to grant or refuse development consent. 

How to take part in this consultation 

We’re keen to receive your views on our proposals for the Third River Crossing and have 
tried to make it easy for you to find out more and respond, both in person and over the 
internet. Details of the Proposed Scheme and how you can respond are detailed on the 
enclosed consultation leaflet, brochure and questionnaire. 

A Consultation Report will be produced to accompany the DCO application as required by 
the Planning Act 2008, and will include an explanation of how the comments received from 
the consultation have helped to influence the scheme proposals. 

The deadline for receipt of comments to this consultation is 23:59hrs on Friday 5 
October 2018. 

Yours sincerely 

Project Engineer 



Community and Environmental Services 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich, Norfolk 

 NR1 2DH 

Section 47 Consultees NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020 
Text relay no.: 18001 0344 800 8020 

Your Ref: My Ref: CES/PKA018/GB/S47 
Date: 8 August 2018 Tel No.: 0344 800 8020 

Email: gy3rc-st3consultation@norfolk.gov.uk 

Dear Sir or Madam
Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing Stage 3 Statutory Consultation 
Pre-application Consultation under Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008 
I am writing to invite you to participate in Norfolk County Council’s (NCC’s) consultation on 
the Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing. 

Why are we consulting? 
Norfolk County Council intends to build a new bridge across the River Yare to link the A47 
at the Harfrey’s Roundabout in the Southtown area of Great Yarmouth to the South Denes 
area and the enterprise zone on the other side of the river.  
On 26 February this year, the Secretary of State for Transport confirmed that the Third 
River Crossing is a nationally significant project. As a result, Norfolk County Council needs 
to make an application for a Development Consent Order (DCO) to progress the project 
with the intention to start building the new bridge in late 2020.  
The scheme is an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) development, as defined by 
the Infrastructure Planning (EIA) Regulations 2017. It will therefore require environmental 
impact assessment under the EIA Regulations and an Environmental Statement (ES) will 
accompany the application for a DCO. 
As part of the DCO application process Norfolk County Council is required to carry out a 
pre-application consultation, which will run from Monday 20 August to Friday 5 October 
2018. This consultation will give you an opportunity to see and comment on the latest 
proposals for the bridge and consider any potential impacts it may have on you, your local 
community and the area as a whole. 
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Continuation sheet to: S47 Consultees Dated :8 August 2018 -2-

This consultation could be the last opportunity to comment on proposals for the 
Third River Crossing prior to the application for a DCO.  However, should the 
application be accepted there will be the opportunity for people to register with the 
Planning Inspectorate (which deals with planning applications for nationally significant 
infrastructure projects), and provide a written summary of their views on our application.  
This will enable them to become an Interested Party and be able to participate in the 
subsequent public examination, which forms part of every DCO application and helps the 
Planning Inspectorate determine whether to grant or refuse development consent. 

How to take part in this consultation 
We’re keen to receive your views on our proposals for the Third River Crossing and have 
tried to make it easy for you to find out more and respond, both in person and over the 
internet. Details of how you can do this are on the enclosed consultation leaflet, brochure 
and questionnaire. 
A Consultation Report will be produced to accompany the DCO application as required by 
the Planning Act 2008, and will include an explanation of how the comments received from 
the consultation have helped to influence the scheme proposals. 
The deadline for receipt of comments to this consultation is 23:59hrs on Friday 5 
October 2018. 
Yours 

Project Engineer 


	Blank Page
	S47 County Councillor Letter_Redacted.pdf
	Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing Stage 3 Statutory Consultation
	Pre-application Consultation under Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008

	S47 Borough  Councillor Letter - FINAL_Redacted.pdf
	Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing Stage 3 Statutory Consultation
	Pre-application Consultation under Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008

	S47 Stakeholder Letter - FINAL_Redacted.pdf
	Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing Stage 3 Statutory Consultation
	Pre-application Consultation under Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008




